

25-7-2012

The Mayor and Councilors

Tasman District Council

Private Bag 4

Richmond

Dear Mr. Kempthorne and Councilors.

On behalf of the Motueka Arts Council I would like to convey to you all how wonderful it is to have a beautiful Bruce Mitchell Sculpture in a public place in High Street Motueka.

The Kaka Beak has been set in well designed surroundings, providing an experience for those who sit or walk past.

As I was overseas for the opening /unveiling some of the members attended, remarking on a very moving, spiritual and well organized occasion.

Thank you to all who have supported and encouraged this tremendous sculpture for our place, Motueka.

Sincerely

Shirley Frater QSM

Chairperson

Cc Mike Tasman Jones

Motueka Arts Council, PO Box 121 Motueka